

Greeley Grays Competitive Baseball



Dear Club Hitting,

On behalf of the Greeley Grays, we would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$100.00 made on this day, March 3rd 2021.

Your contribution makes it possible for us to pay tournament entry fees and equipment costs for the 2021 season. No goods or services of any value were or will be transferred to you in connection with this donation.

Greeley Grays Youth Baseball is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation; our dreams wouldn't be possible without your generous support!

Sincerely,

Greeley Grays Competitive Baseball PO Box 336942 Greeley, CO 80633 EIN: 84-2999119